
 

Christmas in Essex organizers and volunteers from Essex/Willsboro are 

coordinating the 2nd annual toy drive for families in Essex/Willsboro. 

This is for families interested in some assistance with providing 

Christmas gifts to their children ages birth to 18. If you are aware of a 

family who needs some assistance this Christmas, please fill out a form 

and return. Forms are located at: Willsboro Central School, Paine 

Memorial Library and Willsboro Food Shelf. Or you can fill out an online 

form and submit, forms will be on WCS, library and social media 

websites, forms are kept confidential. 

We are also looking for donations to fill these request for families. If you would 

like to donate an unwrapped gift or cash/check look for drop off boxes 

throughout both towns. You can mail and make checks out to Essex Initiatives/ 

Christmas for kids, PO Box 38, Essex, NY 12936. 
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